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To whom it may cocern,
I will keep it short. Every queenslander should be held with the same regard.
 Discrimination because of colour, gender identity, sexual preference or religion, should
 have no place in the modern day Queensland.
It is high time queensland emerged as a state that is proud of where it is and put the shame
 of the past to shame.
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